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Notice regarding Recording of Non-operating Income 
(Foreign Exchange Gains) 

 

 

Nihon Kohden hereby announces that non-operating income (foreign exchange gains) is expected to be 

recorded in the 1st quarter of the fiscal year ending March 31, 2023 (April 1, 2022 to June 30, 2022). 

 

 

1. Details of Non-operating Income (Foreign Exchange Gains) 

In the 1st quarter of FY2022 ending March 31, 2023 (April 1, 2022 to June 30, 2022), the Company 

will record foreign exchange gains of 3.5 billion yen as non-operating income due to exchange rate 

fluctuations. This was mainly due to the revaluation of foreign currency-denominated assets held by 

the Group at the exchange rates at the end of the quarter. 

 

2. Impact on Business Performance 

The recording of non-operating income (foreign exchange gains) is not incorporated in its forecasts for 

the 1st half and the full year of FY2022 announced on May 13, 2022. These forecasts are currently 

under review and the Company will immediately announce revisions to its forecasts if necessary. 

 

*The above estimates are based on information available on the date of this report's announcement. Actual 

amounts may differ from such estimates due to unforeseen circumstances. 

 

These documents have been translated from Japanese originals for reference 
purposes only. In the event of any discrepancy between these translated 
documents and the Japanese originals, the originals shall prevail. 


